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HIRING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
New Vice-Principals for Southwood School and Woodlawn School 
 
Steinbach, MB, April 29, 2024 – The Hanover School Division Board of Trustees is pleased to announce 
the following administrative appointments for the 2024-25 school year: 
 
Dawn Machel has been appointed to the position of vice-principal for Southwood School, effective 
September 2024. Dawn has been a teacher at Mitchell Elementary School since 2008. Prior to her current 
position, she was a teacher in the St. James-Assiniboia School Division (2002-2007) and the River East 
Transcona School Division (1997-2001). 
 
Marla McEachern has been appointed to the position of vice-principal for Woodlawn School, effective 
September 2024. Marla has been a teacher in the River East Transcona School Division since 2012. 
 
The Board of Trustees congratulates Dawn and Marla and wishes them all the best in their new positions. 
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